
YOUR REF: 15-00342:-L1 
OUR REF: MCUC 728/2015 (455979) 

 
 
27 May 2015 
 
 
Henson Pty Ltd 
C/- GW Clegg & Co 
PO Box 2144 
TOOWONG BC  QLD  4066 
 
Attention:  Mr Graham Clegg 
 
 
Dear Sir 
 

DECISION NOTICE UNDER S 383 SUSTAINABLE PLANNING ACT 2009:  
DEVELOPMENT APPLICATION FOR  

PORT DOUGLAS ROAD, PORT DOUGLAS 
 
Reference is made to your request to extend the relevant period for the 
abovementioned Development Application, which was determined at the 
Ordinary Meeting of Council on 26 May 2015. 
 
The Development Permit is now valid up to and including 25 March 2018.  
 
Council further resolved that the applicant be advised that conditions of 
Negotiated Decision MCU 3B 016/06 issued on 26 September 2006 remain 
applicable, except where varied by changes to conditions and the additional 
advice statements contained in Council’s Decision Notice issued on 28 October 
2013. 
 
The Notice includes extracts from the Act with respect to lodging an Appeal.  
 
Should you have any enquiries in relation to this Decision Notice, please 
contact Jenny Elphinstone of Development and Environment on telephone 
number 07 4099 9482. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Donna Graham 
Manager Development & Environment 
 
Att 
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APPENDIX 1:  DECISION NOTICE ISSUED 28 OCTOBER 2013 
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APPENDIX 2:  NEGOTIATED DECISION NOTICE MCU 3B 016/06 
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APPENDIX 3:  LETTER FROM DEPARTMENT OF STATE DEVELOPMENT, 
INFRASTRUCTURE AND PLANNING 2 MARCH 2015 
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